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On Friday May 2, 2008, the National Labor Relations Board
completed counting the ballots cast by the employees of
Trigen/ThermalSource during the two days of voting. The result

was the majority of the employees elected to be represented
by IBEW LU 614.

The officers and members of Local 614 would like congratulate

the employees of Trigen on your choice and to welcome you to
IBEW LU 614.
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